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Dear Kayleigh 

My sincere thanks to the committee for staying the course with this one.  

I received a similar response from the BBNP myself recently. Yet again the subject of 

the Mid Wales Hospital appears to have disappeared down a rabbit hole without any 

proper explanation. Fortunately, like the committee seemingly, patience is 

something I have in abundance so I am going to keep an eye on the agendas for 

meetings of the BBNPA and wait for it to reappear - maybe then it will be clear why 

it has been deferred and why Ms Nettleton is unable or unwilling to provide an 

explanation at this time. 

All the best 

John 


